Student Services: (660) 563-5597

Dr. Jerrod Wheeler, Superintendent of Schools
Mr. Michael Cohron, Assistant Superintendent of Schools
Dr. Angela Rolofson, Director, Student Services

Our Mission Is Student Success

Date: March 20, 2020

To: Knob Noster Public Schools Community

From: Tina Brant

RE: Covid-19 Update (10)

Dear Knob Noster Public Schools Community,

As we navigate through the Covid-19 situation, many families find now more than ever, how important it is for our school community to receive communications. After initial messages, we are now shifting from precautionary to responsive measures and will send district communications to <u>all</u> parent/guardian contacts in our Student Information System (SIS). As such, you may be receiving an email message today after not receiving previous Covid-19 communications via email.

Archive of Messaging and Delivery of Social Media Posts

If you have not received prior email messaging or social media posts related to Knob Noster Public Schools' response to Covid-19, you may find all email communications and information archived at

http://www.knobnoster.k12.mo.us/news/what s new/coronavirus information for parents and students At designated times, our district will post Covid-19 related messages on our social media platforms to further disseminate the information already provided via email and our website. Social media updates can be viewed on the district Facebook page, @KnobNosterSchools, or on the district Twitter feed, @KnobSchools.

Text Messages

At this time, the district has not utilized text messaging for Covid-19 communications. As we move forward, text messages may be sent to parents and staff. If you have not previously opted in for text messages from the school district and would like to receive future texts, instructions are provided in the following link from our website:

http://www.knobnoster.k12.mo.us/UserFiles/Servers/Server 80233/File/Parents/Stay%20Connected/SMS OPTIN flyer67587.pdf

Delivery of Email Messages

It has been identified that some parents have not received email messages from the district. If you are aware of a parent who is not receiving communications, please advise them to first check their Spam folder in their email account as some email service providers block messages sent via SchoolMessenger. If email messages are not being delivered to their Spam folder, please ask the parent to email Dr. Jerrod Wheeler, Superintendent of Knob Noster Public Schools at jwheeler@knr8.net We will work individually with parents to resolve any corrections that need to be made to their contact information.

Thank you for your continued patience and understanding as we work through the Covid-19 situation together.

Best regards,

Tina Brant, Community Relations

Knob Noster Public Schools